
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 12:06:51 PM

 
 
From: Daniel Shoemaker  
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 6:50 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
We don't need Oil and Gas as fuels and we don't need dangerous if they spill Pipeline running
threw Ontario and Quebec. Shame.

Daniel Shoemaker

 




